This is a fictional scenario, and we are supposing that a school from Washington contacts us
regarding creating a didactic unit based on the Bardenas Reales, that is why we exchanged
information about biospheres.

Information about the Bardenas Reales & @

Zoe Pitney <zpitneyti@gmail.com> T.07TPM (0 minutesago) % &

to iranzumoreno.hct21@gmail.com »

Hi there,

We are contacting you from Longview Elementary Public School in Longwood, Washington. Our educational center is attempting to develop a unit that focuses on a
biosphere that is in Spain. We were interested in a biosphere located in Navarra. After researching the area, the biosphere that caught our attention was the
Bardenas Reales. We felt that this biosphere had similar qualities to the Grand Canyon, which is located in Arizona in the United States. Our faculty were hoping to
receive information about the biosphere from your school. In return, we will send you information regarding a biosphere near us called the Olympic biosphere
reserve. Let our school know if your school would be interested in this.

Thank you for your time,

The Faculty at Longview Elementary
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Good afternoon,
Our faculty thinks that this is a great idea! Our science department would be very interested in learning about the Olympic biosphere reserve. We have attached
below a document with the necessary information regarding the Bardenas Reales. At the end of the unit, we will send you all of our projects and hopefully, you can

also develop the activities. We are looking forward to seeing what your school creates!
Thank you and we look forward to hearing back from you!

The Olive Public Primary School



